
19 November 2024 

Dear 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

44 Bowen Street 
Private Bag 6995 
Wellington 6141 

New Zealand 
T 64 4 894 5400 
F 64 4 894 6100 

www.nzta.govt.nz 

REF: OIA-16809 

Thank you for your email of 31 October 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

OIA - TMP for IRONMAN 70.3 World Championship 2024 Taupo - 14/15 Dec 

Please provide a copy of this TMP 

I understand it impacts SH5 

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is enclosed: 

• Attachment 1 - SH5 lronman 70.3 World Champs Traffic Management Diagrams 2024-11-05. 

It is important to note that the document outlines the proposed temporary traffic management (TTM) 
that has not yet been finalised for the stretch of State Highway 5 (SH5) through Taupo. 

In line with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) policy, this response will soon be published on 
our website, with personal information removed. 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZT A, please contact us by email to 
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Clark 
National Manager, Maintenance and Operations 




